
 

 

Dear Prospective Chamber Member, 

We are so thrilled you are considering membership with the Charleston Chamber of Commerce. On 

behalf of the Board of Directors, we’d like to thank you for supporting the economy and growth of 

Charleston as a business owner. We are excited for the opportunity to partner with you to continue to 

deliver business support and events to promote our town. 

A year of membership brings opportunities to expand our businesses and grow our Chamber. Our 

strength and vitality come from the unity within our businesses and our presence in the community. 

Much change has been in the air in the last year, and with that we have been inspired with new 

ideas and renewed excitement for 2020. We are looking forward to the “New” Chamber of 2020 and 

we anticipate a very successful year. 

Why Join the Charleston Chamber of Commerce? 

• Gain visibility and drive traffic to your business through the chamber’s social media 

campaigns & advertisement opportunities throughout the year 

• Tap into the power of networking through sponsored chamber events e.g., Business Builder’s 

Lunch, Coffee & Connections, etc. 

• Gain massive visibility and drive traffic to your business through the Chambers sponsored 

events. Tater Hill Fest; Food & Fall Festival; Christmas Parade  – Member can promote their 

business through the chambers advertisement and sponsorship opportunities to promote 

your business 

• Informative meetings focused on growth, networking and increasing visibility to local 

businesses 

• Business & Marketing Workshops focused on providing growth strategies for all businesses 

If you’d like to hear more about the new and exciting things happening with the Charleston Chamber, 

we encourage you to attend our next monthly meeting or networking event. Monthly meetings are 

held the first Wednesday each month at The Gathering Place, 15 South Logan Street. The more 

participation and the more resources, the more we will continue to grow. 

Included you will find the membership application for 2020. Please mail your application/checks to 

(payable to the Charleston Chamber of Commerce) PO Box 456, Charleston, AR 72933 or feel free to 

drop it by Charleston City Hall in a sealed envelope to attention of Heather Tygart. 

We look forward to your support and working with you to expand your business in the coming year! 

2020 Charleston Chamber of Commerce Officers 

Brooke Bell-Whitburn, Zoe Bugs Boutique 

Misty Hawkins, Charleston Public Library 

Lacey Clark, Simmons Bank 

Heather Tygart, City of Charleston 

 

 



Chamber Membership Form 

 

Business Name: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Business Contact: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Business Address: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Mailing Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Business Phone:  ____________________________  Mobile: __________________________________ 

 

E-mail Address: _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Business Website: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Business Facebook Page Address: _______________________________________________________ 

 

What are your top 3 business goals for 2020: 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

IMPORTANT: Please select one of the following 

___$150 per year – Individual or Business of 1 to 5 employees (1 guest for monthly lunch) 

___$300 per year – Business of 6 or more employees (2 guests for monthly lunch) 

___$10 – additional guest fee per monthly lunch 

 

Signature: ______________________________________________ Date: ________________________ 


